
Meghan Fay Zahniser 
Executive Director 
The Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) 
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Dear Ms. Zahniser, 

We have served as the reviewers for the University of Idaho’s 2023 STARS submission. 
Throughout reporting, we have reviewed each credit we are pursuing for accuracy and 
inconsistencies by following the STARS Review Template. As we identified potential errors, we 
reached out to the Responsible Parties and the STARS Liaisons to prompt edits and confirm 
entries. When the parties addressed our review notes, we marked the credit as complete.  

We affirm that this STARS report has been reviewed under the guidelines for PA-4: Reporting 
Assurance using the provided STARS Review Template. All identified errors and inconsistencies 
were addressed before submission.  

Sarah Dawson, Ph.D. 

University Sustainability Director, University of Idaho 

Olivia Wiebe 

University Sustainability Manager, University of Idaho 

Jim Simon 

Sustainability Director, Gonzaga University 


